
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Rezoning Case R-23-011 – requested by JDA Associates, Inc. to rezone property 

located on State Road 743/Orphanage Road, in the Chatham-Blairs Election District, 

has been withdrawn at the request of the applicant.  The Planning Commission 

accepted this request without penalty and there will be no Public Hearing for this 

case at the Pittsylvania County Board of Supervisors’ Business Meeting on June 20, 

2023.   

 


